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N O T I C E 
 

In connection with the notification (Ref No- REC/N/199/2022 dated 20/7/2022) 
issued by the Registrar, JU, it is hereby notified to all concerned that all academic 
activities including Ph.D interviews under FCA scheduled on 21/7/2022 are 
postponed. The revised schedule of  Ph.D interview will be announced soon. 
 
 
Date: 20/7/2022 
 

Dean 
Faculty of Arts 


